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Dearborn Homecoming Booth 

This year will be the 40
th
 annual Dearborn Homecoming August 2

nd
 

through the 4th.  The DFT will again be working with the district to pass 

out books during the three days of fun.  We are looking for DFT members 

to help again this year.  You will have the options for shifts for the three 

day:  11:00 am -2:00 pm, 2:00 pm - 5:00 pm, or 5:00 pm - 8:00 pm. For 

more information or to sign up for a time, please contact Sue Ladach at 

ladachs@dearbornschools.org. 
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